From: Dan Cody

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Please protect the Buffalo River
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 9:39:47 AM

It's our state's best natural asset. Why should C&H or other hog farms be more important?
I would not want to be a part of the group that let our National River become polluted. Will you?

Please don't further tarnish our "Natural State" reputation by continuing to allow God's gift to us be so
defiled.

Dan Coody,
Fayetteville
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